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Dear Legislator, 

         When considering legislation, please KEEP IN MIND, rights and responsibilities 

of you and I and other Oregon citizens, now and for generations to come. Please, 

also, keep in mind, would the Oregon Supreme Court and the United States Supreme 

Court, readily approve of our actions. May we always contemplate, what would our 

great, great grandchildren most appreciate what we did preserve for them.                     

                                                                                                Thankyou,  William Hall 

 


